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ATLANTA 19, GEORGIA July 27, 1963. 

Mayor Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Atlanta, Ga. 
Dear Mayor Allen, 

May I take this opportunity to com­

mend and congratulate you on your courageous stand in 

the hearings of the Congressional Committee on civil 
rights? Your leadership in these troubled times makes 

me proud to be an Atlantan, and I only wish that our 
Congressional representatives had more of the insight 
into the problems that you have displayed. 

Sincerely, /J 

7YJ~ A, · ~-
Mrs. Fleming Law 




